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Good afternoon Mr. Agina 

 

I have had the opportunity to review the complaint and consult with members of my campaign staff. 

Upon reviewing the complaint, I see where there is concern. However with that being said, the 

omission of the party affiliation was omitted in error when the ad was created by our marketing 

team. There was no intent to leave it off or any ulterior motive or intent to deceive the public. 

In response to the second issue, the funds to pay for the ads came from contributions from 

numerous private citizens. In no manner was it meant or to imply that the ads came from a large 

group and or committee. 

I take full responsibility for these errors as I am the candidate responsible for the campaign. If you or 

PDC members have questions and or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Respectfully  

Rob Snaza 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13062690599

